
The Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA)  

and  

the Educational Service Center (ESC) of Cuyahoga County  

“2015 Leadership Academy” 

 

October 21, 2014 

December 10, 2014 

February 10, 2015 

April 22, 2015 

Location: 

ESC of Cuyahoga County 

Essex Place 

6393 Oak Tree Blvd South 

Independence, OH 44131 

Time: 

Registration:  5:30 PM 

 

Program:  6:00—9:00 PM 

(materials and a light       

dinner provided) 

 

Professional Development 

Contact Hours:   

3.0 per session 

 

 

 

 

No Cost! 

 

To register online to: 

www.esc-cc.org and click on 

Calendar of Events 

Award of Achievement/LPDC:  Most work-

shops entitle members to Award of Achieve-

ment credits.  Local Professional Development 

Committee certificates of attendance will be  

issued to all workshop attendees. 

Authority for reimbursement: 

RC Section 3315.15 authorizes the 

establishment of a service fund for 

board members.  The fund can be 

used for expenses incurred at a 

meeting such as this. 

The Educational Service Center (ESC) of Cuyahoga County, in collaboration 

with The Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA), is pleased to announce a four-part 

leadership training opportunity for school board members and central office         

administrators.  Board members are encouraged to attend the Leadership Academy 

as a team, or with as many members possible.  Individual registrations are welcome.  

This year’s academy will focus on the following: 

Session I—Governance Toolbox:                                                                               

Budget Planning and School Finance Resources  

 

Tuesday ● October 21, 2014  
 

Presenters:  Ryan Ghizzoni & Mike Sobul, Consultants  

Public Finance Resources 

 Session II—Governance Toolbox:  Legal/Legislative Update: The Political 

Landscape—December 10, 2014 (Wednesday) 

 Session III—Management Toolbox:  Outsourcing and Sharing of Services: 

Challenges & Opportunities—February 10, 2015 (Tuesday) 

 Session IV—Teaching & Learning Toolbox: Social Issues: Supporting our 

Schools, Families & Staff—April 22, 2015 (Wednesday) 

For questions/registration assistance 

please contact: 

Tracy Murphy 

(216) 901-4229 

Tracy.murphy@esc-cc.org 


